December 18, 2024

Edward O. Cousineau, J.D.

Executive Director

Nevada State Board of Medical Examiners
9600 Gateway Drive

Reno, NV 89521

Dear Mr. Cousineau:

Please let this letter serve as a formal request to appear before the Nevada State Board of
Medical Examiners at its next scheduled meeting to formally request that the Board sponsor Ronald

H. Foote, M. D. to take the Special Purpose Examination (SPEX) at the next available date.

If | can further assist in this regard, please do not hesitate to contact me at

Respectfully,

Ronald H Foote, M.D.



